
Shiksha Niketan 
Telco, Jamshedpur 

 
       Date : 17.03.2020 

NOTICE 
 

In view of COVID-19 (Corona Virus 

disease), we have been instructed to 

close the school till 14th April 2020. 

The Report Card Distribution which 

was scheduled on 18th March 2020 has 

been postponed. It will be rescheduled 

and communicated to you accordingly 

through SMS and our website 

(www.shikshaniketan.org) 

 
 

 
 
 

Sd/- 
Principal   


